NANOOSE BAY PAC JANUARY NEWSLETTER

If you have a child enrolled at NBES, you are automatically part of our PAC. You are welcome
at all PAC meetings, where you can voice your opinion and vote. You are encouraged to get
involved in PAC activities and events. The next PAC meeting will be held in person at NBES on
Wednesday, February 5th at 8:30 am

Upcoming Fundraisers

* February 7 - 17 - School Merchandise Sales
o We're opening up orders for school merchandise from February 7th to 17th! This year,
we're offering brand-new options and a fresh range of colours. Don't miss out—order
yours soon!
* February 19 — Staif Appreciation Potiuck
o Let's show our appreciation for the amazing faculty who do so much for our kids! If
you'd like to participate, please bring one of your favourite appetizers, salads, or finger
foods to the staff room on the morning of Wednesday, February 19th. We'll take care of
the rest! Your contribution will help make this event a special way to say “thank you” to
our wonderful staff!

Your participation makes a big difference. Thank you for helping us create a stronger, more
vibrant school community!

A Heartfelt Thank You for Your Support!

Thank you for your support of our recent fundraisers. Your generosity is making a real
difference for our school. Here's a quick update on the results we've achieved together:

NBES Winter 50/50

We raised an incredible $1,850 from ticket sales, and we're excited to announce that Rachel is
our lucky winner, taking home $950! A big thank you to everyone who participated—your
support helped make this fundraiser a huge success!

Music Couch Raffle

Thanks to your generous participation, we raised $300 to support our music program and our
wonderful instructor, Mrs. Faa.

Christmas Market

A huge thank you to everyone who donated and supported our Christmas Market! We hope
you enjoyed the wonderful gifts from your children. With your generosity, we raised over $900
and spread unforgettable Christmas cheer.

We're excited to announce that next year, the Christmas Market will be moved to the
beginning of December, and we'll begin accepting gift donations in early November.

None of this would have been possible without your amazing contributions. Thank you for
making this event such a success!
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